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UPCOMING EVENTS 
2020 Caves Trips:​ Due to COVID-19, cave trips are 
currently on hold.  We do have a Bat Cave trip scheduled 
for 6/14/20.  For now, we are planning to stick to the trip, 
but this could change depending on the state of 
COVID-19.  Check the RCG Facebook page and your 
email for details on the trip. 
 
TRIP/EVENT REPORTS 
2020 Florida Cave Crawl: ​ FRG hosted an awesome 
2020 Florida Cave Crawl in March.  Several RCG 
members attended and had a great time.  Caves visited 
included Climax Cave and Courthouse Cave. 
 

 
 

    

   
 
April Zoom Meeting:​ Some of us chatted using Zoom this 
past Wednesday; it was great to catch-up with everyone. If 
we are unable to have a regular meeting in May, we plan 
to do another Zoom meeting. 
  
MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 
We have no new members. 
 
FINANCIAL UPDATE 
We are solid financially.  
 
NSS CORNER 
2020 NSS Convention:  ​Due to COVID-19, the NSS has 
decided to cancel this year’s NSS convention. You can 
read NSS’s official announcement ​here. 
 
NSS Video Series: ​If you need some entertainment 
during social distancing, check out the new video from the 
NSS’s new video series.  This is the first video of a four 
part series created by Derek Bristol.  You can get more 
information and view the video ​here.  
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